
 
August 22, 2022 
 
  
Nicholas Johnson  
Village of Fairchild 
331 Oak Street 
Fairchild, WI 54741 
 
 
 Subject: Lake Management Plan Approval 
 
Dear: Mr. Johnson 
 
 
This letter is to notify the Village of Fairchild that the Fairchild Pond Management Plan meets the criteria of NR 
191.45 and thus the Wisconsin DNR has approved the Plan.  Management activities identified in the plan are 
eligible for funding under Administrative Code chapter NR 193, subject to the eligibility requirements of that 
program.  
 
Thanks to you and the community for continuing your efforts to protect and improve Fairchild Pond. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Jodi Lepsch 
 
Water Resources Management Specialist 
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 
Phone: (715) 495-0765 
Jodi.Lepsch@Wisconsin.gov 
 

 
 

Tony Evers, Governor 
Preston D. Cole, Secretary 

 Telephone 608-266-2621 
Toll Free 1-888-936-7463 

TTY Access via relay - 711 
 

State of Wisconsin 
DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCES 
1300 W. Clairemont Ave. 
Eau Claire WI  54701 
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